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Dear Mr Wilson,  
 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 24 February 2016 on behalf of your 
client Thomas Alan Clarke, former director of the Northern Ireland Events 
Company. 
 
The Committee considered and noted your letter at yesterday’s meeting and 
have agreed that your letter is published as part of ‘Correspondence relating 
to the inquiry’ on the ‘Inquiry into The Northern Ireland Events Company’ 
webpage. 
 
I hope you find this to be a satisfactory outcome to this matter. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Michaela Boyle 
Chairperson, 
Public Accounts Committee 

Room 371 
Parliament Buildings 
Ballymiscaw  
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
E: pac.committee@niassembly.gov.uk 
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